From: PlanningBuilding

To: Lippre, Suzanne

Subject: FW: Letter for Planning Commission November 1, 2018 meeting
Date: Thursday, November 1, 2018 8:00:36 PM

Attachments: Humboldt Planning Commision November 1, 2018 meeting letter.docx

From: Marvin Samuels <marvhum@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 11:40 AM

To: PlanningBuilding <planningbuilding@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Planning Clerk
<planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: Letter for Planning Commission November 1, 2018 meeting

Would you please include the attached letter as part of the Planning Commission package for
the November 1, 2018.

Thank you
Marvin Samuels
Blue Lake, Ca.


mailto:planningbuilding@co.humboldt.ca.us
mailto:SLippre@co.humboldt.ca.us

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. John Ford, Humboldt Co. Planning  Commision

October 26, 2018

Dear Mr. Ford:										





This letter is submitted to request a public workshop to review all of the new General Plan (GP) designations along with the specific changes that are being proposed Nov. 1, 2018 to make zoning consistent with the new GP.

A number of my friends and neighbors followed this lengthy process with some interest over the past decade and  have just recently started to hear that less public notification will likely occur as “Special use” permits are issued. Public meetings  will not always be  held to inform neighbors about new projects or creation of smaller parcels on existing agricultural lands for example.

We would like to be well informed about the extensive changes that can be expected once the GP and all new consistent zoning changes are put in place.

One of our primary concerns is maintaining the quality of our rivers, creeks and streams.  The Trinity River in Willow Creek and Mad River from Korbel to the ocean are  significant components of our life style.  Please help us learn how the new zoning can be used to protect these important watersheds.

I request that a copy of this letter be provided to all seven Humboldt Co. Planning Commissioners in preparation for the Nov. 1, 2018 meeting.  Thank you.

Marvin Samuels, Blue Lake, Ca.









Sincerely,


